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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Our whole school attendance rose to 95% this week which is fantastic. Please ensure that your children 

get to school every day on time. 

We have a Trust INSET day on Friday 5th July. School will also be closed for pupils on this day. 

I’m pleased to share that we are continuing to improve the school ground, Mr Varney is working very 

hard. We are developing a nature area at the back of the field which will include a poly tunnel to grow 

plants as well as a chicken coop. In out nursery playground, we are planting many trees along the fence 

line which will make the environment greener. We also have plans to create a green, relaxation area on 

the KS1 playground ready for September. 

Year 6 enjoyed their trip to Conkers on Thursday. See pictures below. 

We have now placed all of our staff in year groups for September. The table below explains which 

teacher and pupil support assistant your child will have next academic year. 

   

 

Have a lovely weekend. 

Mrs. L Mahony, Headteacher  

     

     

 

http://www.brookfields.bham.sch.uk/
mailto:enquiry@brookfields.createpartnership.org.uk


 Safeguarding is everyone’s responsibility    
        

utu.be/MY5NDhvVkG4  
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Attendance  
The figures below show you the attendance % for each class for this week. Please work with 

us to ensure your child is in school on time every day. 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
Key Dates 

• Wednesdays Year 6 swimming lessons – boys go for the next 2 weeks 
• Tuesday 2nd July: Reception visit to Sealife Centre 
• Wednesday 3rd July: Transition Day 
• Friday 5th July: Trust wide INSET Day- School closed for Pupils.   
• Monday 8th July: Year 5 visit to Symphony Hall 
• Tuesday 9th July: Sports Day – Nursery and Reception – 9:00am – 10:00am 
• Wednesday 10th July: Sports Day – Year 1 and Year 2 – 9:00am – 10:00am 
                                                                                   Year 3 – Year 6 – 1:45pm – 3:15pm 
• Thursday 11th July: Year 6 Disco 5:00pm – 7:00pm  

  Year 6 Leavers end of year production and certificate presentation 1:45pm 
• Friday 12th July: International Day – Parents are invited at 2:00pm 
• Tuesday 16th July Parent Open Evening - an opportunity to discuss your child's report and 

meet their new teacher. 
• Wednesday 17th July: Summer Fair – Starts at 3:30pm – 5:00pm   
• Thursday 18th July: Matilda Performance – 2:00pm – 4:45pm (Tickets are available in the 

office) 
• Friday 19th July: Pupils last day of term school closes at 2:30pm. 
• Monday 22nd July: INSET Day- School closed for Pupils 
• Wednesday 4th September: pupils return to school 8:30am 
 

 

 
 



 

Staffing and classes for September 
 

Current Class Teacher in September PSAs for September 

Nursery Split between Mrs Jeacock and 
Mrs Hussain 

Mrs Kaur (Nursery) 
Mrs Shaheen 
Mrs Fitzgerald 
Vacancy 

Reception NH Miss Adewole (1A) Miss Williams 
Mrs Hussain/Mrs Kauser Reception DJ Mrs Nasar (1N) 

1W Miss Bibi (2B) Mrs Akhtar 
Mrs Kaur (pm) 1N Mrs Cook (2C) 

2C Miss Hussain (3H) Miss Masterson 

2B Mrs Bibi (3B) 

3A Miss Murray (4M) Mrs Downs 

3H Mrs Whiston (4W) 

4SM Mr Miles (5M) Vacancy 

4M Miss Richards (5R) 

5L Miss Collier (6C)  
Miss Riahana 5R Miss Ledbury (6L) 

 

 
 

 

 
 



 

Birmingham Community Leisure Trust have received funding to relaunch a Water Safety 
Breakfast Club at Ladywood Leisure Centre. 

 
Sessions are from 0700-0800 on Wednesday mornings during term time and children 

attending can benefit from a free breakfast, hot shower and sessions focusing on the water 
safety skills required within the national curriculum for school swimming and water safety. 

 
Parents can sign their children up via reception at the leisure centre. I’d be really grateful if 

you could share the attached poster with parents of years 3-6 so they can benefit from these 
sessions. 

 

 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 

 

 



 

 
 
 

 

 



 

 
 
 

 
 


